Dr. aAllan H. Brown, Chairman of the Rational Academy of
Sciences Space Science Board Committee to review the NAS
Quarantine recommendations, stated that the Committee met
today at the Manned Spacecraft Center. They heard a
presentation of the crew and lunar sample data from Apollos
XI and XII given by the MSC medical and scientific staff.
There was considerable diwcussion of the results and theix
implications concerning further quarantine activity. The
Committee will complete a report to the Space Science Boaxd,
who will consider it and make & recommendation to the NASA
Administrator by 1 March. He will considex this report
along with the recommendations from othex advisory bodies.




